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Subject:     One Church Expansion
Sent:     5/13/2025, 10:05:27 AM
From:     Erica Raymore<coppersand11@aol.com>
To:     Planning Commission

 

 
Our home is at 818 Eastchester Drive, Gahanna. Our lot has experienced immense flooding issues. Our lot has
undergone having an additional drainage system installed and our fence being replaced due to falling over from
flooding. The irritation of this flooding has caused extreme frustration and expense. All of these issues arose after
the church removed the plantings from the reservoir flanking our property. 
Please strongly evaluate One Church's expansion plans. 
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